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• 

University of San Diego Archives 

Office of Public Information 

FACULTY ASSOCIATION 

17 April 1167 Vol. IV, No. 12 

At the meeting of the Faculty Association last Tuesday, the Nominations Committee 
presented the following slate of candidates for the May elections: President, Lee 
Gerlach, Rev. J. Vincent Sullivan; Vice-President, V\.illiam de iv:alignon, Donald 
Peterson, Rev. V-rilliam Shipley; Secretary, Patricia Marshall; Treasurer, Paul 
Gardner,· William Irish; me1nber of the Executive Committee, Gerald Sperrazzo, Rev. 
John Myhan, Jack Opdycke. 

The --Professional Affairs Committee was asked to determine if the College for Women 
Chapter of the American Association of University Professors would be interested in 
expanding to a University-wide chapter that might include the College for Men and the 
Law School. 

Dr. Lee Gerlach began a summary of the responses to his recent memorandun1s £02: 

the Academic Standards Committee. The discussion was so interesting that it ,0.'2:1 

agreed to call a special meeting for Tuesday, April 18, 12:15, Room 207. All members 
of the Faculty are invited to attend. 

OFF-ICE OF SCHOOL RELATIONS 

On Tuesday, April 18, 32 students from M.ontgomery Elementary School in Southeast 
San Diego will be on our campus for lunch and tours conducted by Jack Kennedy and 
Pat lvic Cartney. 

There will be a meeting of the Committee on Student Enrollment and "Publications on 
Thursday, April 20; 12 noon, in the Conference Room. 

In order to foster better communication at the College for 1\/Ien, it is hoped that more 
information will be forthcoming for further issues of the Faculty and Staff News 
Bulletin·. 
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